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December 13, 2011

Dear Sir or Madame:

I am writing this letter on behalf Mr. Mike Murphy and Set Point Tennis
Organization.

This winter, will we be partnering with Mr. Murphy to conduct a sixteen
week life skills tennis clinic at our Pal Club. The clinics provide children
with tennis instruction and life skills educational programing with a focus
on career choices, personal safety, and health hygiene issues. Last year
Mr. Murphy served more than 300 children in the City of Reading through
this partnership and assisted in recruiting tutors to work with our children
during our “Power Hour” homework center.

The Olivet Boys & Girls Club serves thousands Berks County youth, ages
six to eighteen, in one of our five core program areas: Character and
Leadership Development, Education and Career Development, Health and
Life Skills, The Arts and Health and Fitness. Mr. Murphy and Set Point
Tennis Organization complement our organizational focus areas.

It is a pleasure working with Mr. Murphy. His involvement assists the
Club in reaching out to all youth in the City of Reading who need the
positive influence that our Club provides.

Thank you.
S)incerely,
hvebio Gpo—
il i

hristine Barlet
PAL Club Director



